
 
 
 
 
 
 

S.A.S. LA PRINCIPESSA NINA DI SEBORGA 

Seborga, August 23nd 2023 
 
Dear Mr. Bako, 

 
as you know, some months ago our Principality of Seborga, through our Crown 

Councilor for Finance Luca Pagani, decided to involve Matej Gábriš in the development 
project of the first banknote ever in the thousand-year history of our country. Now that the 
magnificent banknote he created has been finally unveiled, I would like to extend my 
greetings and thanks also to you and the entire Matej Gábriš community of collectors. 

 
I am very proud of the final result of the beautiful banknote Mr. Gábriš created, 

in all respects similar to normal circulating banknotes in terms of design, craftsmanship and 
anti-counterfeiting security features. The banknote will be a great source of pride for our 
country and I am sure it will be appreciated by all our loyal supporters and collectors from 
all over the world. 

 
In fact, the collection of fantasy banknotes adds a touch of creativity and 

imagination to traditional numismatics. These intricately designed pieces offer collectors a 
unique opportunity to appreciate both the craftsmanship and the stories behind these 
imagined currencies, together with innovative security features. Collecting fantasy banknotes 
is like owning a piece of an alternate reality, where currency becomes a canvas for creativity. 
Whether you are a seasoned numismatist or a newcomer to the world of collecting, exploring 
fantasy banknotes opens up a world of possibilities for discovery and appreciation. It’s a 
reminder that currency is not only a means of exchange but also a reflection of human 
creativity and imagination. 

 
Hoping that you will appreciate the result of the work we have done with Matej 

Gábriš in the past months, I take this opportunity to send you my best wishes. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Nina of Seborga 

 
 
------------------------------------- 
Mr. Peter Bako 
Slovakia 


